
Compromised votes reported
Police  Scotland  can  confirm  that  they  have  received  some
reports  of  compromised  votes.  A  Police  Scotland  spokesman
said: ‘Police Scotland takes the safety and security of the
Independence  Referendum  extremely  seriously  and  is  working
with  partner  agencies  including  local  authorities  and  the
Chief Counting officer to ensure the integrity of the ballot.
Any crime committed will be investigated appropriately.’
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